Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
West Florida Regional Planning Council
Request for Proposal for Qualified Independent Auditors

The Emerald Coast Regional Council (ECRC) invites qualified independent auditors to submit a proposal provided that they have sufficient governmental accounting and auditing experience in performing an audit in accordance with the specifications outlined in this Request for Proposal (RFP). Please read the full request for proposal at bit.ly/33UdAuO.
